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Community Liaison Committee (CLC)
National Emerging Infectious Diseases Laboratories (NEIDL)

_____________________________________________________

MEETING NOTES

Tuesday, April 19, 2011
9:30 am. * NEIDL

Attending

Christopher Brayton; Robert Francis; James Keeney; Sandra Silver (Chair); Ronald Johnson, Facility Operations Manager, NEIDL;  Ronald Corley, Associate Director, NEIDL; Kevin Tuohey, Executive Director, Research Compliance, BU;  Carla Richards, Director, Community Relations, BU 

REGULATORY

Keeney asked for an update on the status of the NIH Risk assessment. Tuohey reported that he believes the document will be approximately 89% complete this summer and will be sent to the NRC for review.  It is anticipated that a final draft may be available for public review following the summer. 

Silver asked for clarification on roles of the various parties involved in the risk assessment and questioned what would happen if there was a difference of opinion amongst the various parties (e.g., NRC vs. BRP) concerning the findings. It was noted that ultimately the NIH has responsibility for and authority over the risk assessment. 
OPERATIONS
Tuohey gave an update on training and an overview of a recent delivery of a BSL-3 agent from Grafton, MA that was done via dedicated vehicle staffed by two drivers in accordance with BU policy. Representatives from Boston agencies observed the process from the BUMC Command Center and having them involved in an actual delivery process helped them understand how BU will implement procedures.  Francis noted that it would be valuable to members of the CLC to have a table-top exercise to model a contamination or release of an agent. Tuohey and Richards will follow-up.
NEIDL TOUR
Johnson facilitated discussion and led the CLC on a walk-through of key mechanical systems inside the NEIDL, including air handlers, HEPA filters, exhausts and fire extinguishers.


ADMINISTRATIVE

Richards noted that the deadline for recruitment to fill three positions on the CLC has been extended to April 29, 2011. More information will follow as it becomes available.  

In February, the CLC agreed to return to regularly scheduled monthly meetings with more focused agendas.  The CLC is scheduled to meet next on Tuesday, May 17, 2011
10:50 AM Meeting adjourned.
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